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Apache Junction, AZ 85119 
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Apache Junction, AZ 85119 
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Apache Junction, AZ 85119 

Public Notice 

Pursuant to A.R.S. §38.431.02, notice is hereby given to the general public that one or more of 
the Governing Board Members of the Superstition Fire and Medical District (“SFMD”) may 
be in attendance at the ad-hoc committee meeting to be held on Tuesday, August 4, 
2020, from 1330 to 1630 hours at the SFMD Administration Building located at 565 N. 
Idaho Road in Apache Junction AZ in the Admin Boardroom.   

These committee meetings will be held for information gathering for the selection of the next Fire 
Chief. This meeting is for the purpose of seeing two presentations of the top two vendor 
submissions for the Request for Proposal (RFP).

Tuesday, August 4, 2020
Time: 1:30 p.m. to 4:30 pm

Public Notice posted July 28, 2020
At: 1130 
By: Sherry Mueller 




